
  

    

   

             

            

             

             

       

   

             

            

        

   

  

                 

  

Intersection Improvement Project 

Route 20 at Wellesley Street 

Virtual Design Public Hearing 
What is happening? 

MassDOT is proposing to reconstruct the intersection of Route 20, Wellesley Street, Boston Post 

Road and Winsor Way and make improvements to address safety concerns. The purpose of this 

Design Public Hearing is to provide the public with the opportunity to become fully acquainted with 

the intersection improvements in Weston, MA. All views and comments made at this hearing will be 

reviewed and considered to the maximum extent possible. 

How will this affect you? 

The intersection reconstruction and related improvements will improve safety for all roadway users. 

Some roadway restrictions will be required during construction but access to all properties will be 

maintained. Attendees will have the opportunity to ask questions and offer comments. 

When Attend 

Tuesday February 15, 2022 www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-

public-hearings 
7:00PM – 8:00PM 

Please note this ZOOM meeting will be recorded. Information will be available on the website. Visit 

www.mass.g v/massd t-highway-design-public-hearings for more information. 
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